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I would like to thank everybody for the opportunity.
I spent one month at hematopathology service from Brigham and Womans Hospital. I´ve learn a
lot. I had contact with very good people and professionals. The daily routine was exciting because
of the challenge cases.
I´m certains that the acquired knowledge will be very well used from the cases of Barretos Cancer
Hospital, an institution deddicated to treat patients with cancer for free with quality.
Thanks a lot again
Waspalm is in my mind everyday helping me to help my dear patients.
Best regards

Cristovam Scapulatempo Neto


